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13th February 2025  
Year 2 Trip to Lytham St Anne’s 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
On Monday 17th March, Year 2 will be going on a school trip to the beach at Lytham St.Anne’s. Our 
big question is ‘Why do we love to be beside the seaside?’ so we would like to go and do some 
Geography field work for ourselves at the seaside! The trip will include exploring the human and 
physical features of the seaside, map work activities, learning how to use simple compass directions 
and giving us some real life photographic evidence that we can use when comparing a seaside in 
the UK to one in Jamaica.     
 
Also, our topic is based around The Owl and the Pussycat. This text is set at the seaside so a trip to 
the beach will help us to gain a deeper meaning of the text after having the opportunity to explore 
new vocabulary in real life contexts.  
 
We will set off at 9am on Monday 17th March. The coach journey will take approximately 1hr 
45minutes, so to enable us to make the most of our time there we will be returning to school for 
around 4pm (we will communicate by text on the day to share more exact timings).     
 
Children will need to wear weather appropriate clothes such as a waterproof coat and suitable 
shoes. It is important that children wear their school PE kit for the trip and bring a rucksack to carry 
their belongings (as the trip will involve some walking). In your child’s rucksack, please pack a 
morning snack, a packed lunch (unless you state that you require school to provide a lunch), two 
bottles of water, a small hand towel and a spare pair of socks just in case. Enclosed in the price of 
the trip is some spending money to allow us to purchase some ‘proper seaside chips’ to share with 
our lunch and an ice-cream for each child to eat for pudding. Please bear this in mind when 
preparing your child’s packed lunch.    
 
We would welcome some parent volunteers to accompany us on the trip. If you are interested in 
attending, there is an option to indicate this on ParentPay.    
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £17 which will cover coach fare, chips and ice-
cream money. If we do not receive enough funds to support the payment of the trip, it may not be 
able to go ahead. Please log into ParentPay to consent to your child attending this trip.   
 
Yours faithfully,   
Miss Dyson and Mrs Bailey  
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